
Ohio’s 2019 Five-Year Review 

 

Ohio has completed their 5-year rule review process. The rules impacted include those concerning 
continuing education course providers and course filing requirements.  To view a list of the amended 
rules, go to the Ohio webpage and locate the 2019 Five-Year Review webpage or follow this link here:   
https://insurance.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odi/about-us/divisions/legal-services/2019-five-year-review. 
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